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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:Consultees Addr:

 Celia Goreham OBJ2015/0818/P 16/03/2015  11:40:34 The proposed extension is far too large and  detrimentally alters the harmony of the group of properties 

that all share the area.This proposal is obtrusive and out of character with buildings in the conservation 

area because of the size of the proposed extension and due to this is is out of harmony with the area it 

will also encroach on the rear garden space of the building behind leading to both loss of light and 

privacy. Extensions should be of small scale and subordinate to the the original building . This proposal 

should be rejected due to its size and potential harmful effect to the surrounding area and it in no way 

enhances the CA. Bartholomew Estate and Kentish Town CAAC
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